
Orchard Vale’s Weekly News 
Friday, 14th March 2025 
www.ovschool.co.uk 
orchardvale@ventrus.org.uk 

 

 







 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 



 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 



 

On Wednesday, Miss Parkhouse and Miss Madge took a group of talented Year 4, 5, and 6 girls to this year's Dance Festival at 

Park School, where they performed a fantastic routine to a song from . They showcased their incredible skills, 

working together as a strong and supportive team while listening carefully to instructions and even having the opportunity to 

create their own choreography. Their dedication and enthusiasm shone through in every movement, making it a truly memora-

ble performance. Huge well-done girls – you made us all very proud! 



 



 Week commencing—Monday, 17th March 
Please see website for Vegan/Dairy and gluten free options 

 

 
School Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


